
July 15, 2011 

Comments from United Kingdom on Cambodia’s Strategic Programme for Climate Resilience 

 
 
The UK is pleased that all SPCRs were endorsed at the sub-committee meeting. We suggest the 
following areas for improvement/consideration: 
 
Cambodia’s SPCR 

 
Areas for improvement 

 Indicators, baselines and risk management strategies should be further developed as 
components and projects are developed. (The current risk level is medium, and this will need 
further attention.)   

 The strategy for capacity building within national institutions should be elaborated, and 
should consider issues surrounding coordination and synergy (for example, factoring in what 
the Cambodia Climate Change Alliance (CCCA) is doing).  

 Governance and Programme management arrangements need to be further articulated, 
particularly: the role of the Ministry of Economy and Finance; the decision making and 
monitoring of the lead agencies in each component; and the involvement of donors and 
CCCA. 

 The involvement of civil society and the private sector should also be elaborated. 
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